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Hi,
| wish to object to the number of surplus salmon given to the owenea this year.

| fished much of the river for 102 days last year. From what | could see the return of nets had a drastic effect on the
river. | was going 3 or 4 weeks without seeing a single salmon showing.

The figures given for the river have been bumped up from reported catches. | have still to receive an explanation for
the random additional fish figures.

Something is very wrong.

Regards,



